
To: Florida Public Service Commission 

We w111 not be able to attend the scheduled meeting of September 24, 2015 as we will still be up north at that 
time We question why a meeting is held at that time of the year when so many residents typically have 
not arnved for the season. As for the Utility's requested rate we cannot at all agree. Any increase in a utility, a 
tax. or any product at more than double the current rate is practically unheard of. There is already an iterim 
approval of a 17% increase, what's with this 100% plus request? 

Respectfully submitted 

Jack & Carolyn Clark 
9050 Pinehaven Way 
Englewood, Fl. 34224 
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